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NEXT MEETING 
Thursday, September 17th, 8:00 PM 

SYOSSET – WOODBURY COMMUNITY CENTER 
On entering park, turn right at stop sign and follow road to end. 

 

 
 I wish to thank everyone for your show of sympathy, concern, and 
support over the recent death of my wife, Mary Jane.  I want you 
all to know that I appreciate it.  Thanks, Bob Tamulinas. 
 
Please join us at our first meeting of the year on Thursday, Sept. 
17th at the Syosset-Woodbury Community Center at 8:00 PM.  Al 
Miller will present some very important information on bicycle 
safety.  Your attendance will also allow you to get information on 
our exciting trips. Gary Schorr, President.   
 
Happy Hour-Please join us at our club Happy Hour at Bertucci’s 
on Friday, Oct. 23rd from 4to 6 PM.  Bring friends, and anyone that 
may be interested in our various activities.  Bertucci’s is located at 
881 Walt Whitman Rd. Melville, NY (Rt 110).   



 
Trips and Events 

For trip info call Lois at 518-945-2667 or Eleanor at  516-
938-7078 

 
 
Ski Park City and The Canyons, Utah: January 30th to February 
5th, 2016.  This trip includes R/T air from JFK to the Peaks Hotel in   
Salt Lake City and return.  This is a non-stop flight,  No winter 
connections.  Also, the trip includes transfers to and from the 
airport, Bellman services, 6 breakfasts, 3/4 dinners, tax and 
gratuities.    The price is great at $1499.00 pp double occupancy.  
A 4 day Senior group lift ticket at Park City/Canyons  and 1 day at 
Deer Valley additional.  An $800.00 deposit must be received 
ASAP to hold the price before the airline increases.  A second 
payment of $800.00 is due by October 15th.  Make check payable 
to Ski.Com and bring to June meeting or mail to Eleanor Tokar at 
40 Linden Blvd. Hicksville, NY 11801. 
 
As an added bonus, fantastic cross country skiing is available. This 
is the site of the 2002 Winter Olympics.   The White Pine Touring 
Center is within walking distance of the Peaks Hotel.  There are 
20K of trails for all levels.  Rentals and lessons are available as 
well.  Price last year was $18.00 per day.  There is also free cross 
country skiing at the Rail Trail and also at Round Valley in town. 
     
January 10-13, 2016-Sunday to Wednesday,  OKEMO Mtn. Vt. 
car pool.  Pointe Hotel – 3 nights lodging, 3 breakfasts, 1 dinner at 
the Castle Restaurant, tax & gratuities, indoor pool, hot tub, game 
room. $225.00 pp. dbl occupancy.  3 day discounted senior lift 
ticket additional. 



Cross Country skiing at Okemo Nordic Center available.  Make 
check payable to WeLuv Traveling and bring to meeting or mail 
to Eleanor Tokar, 40 Linden Blvd. Hicksville, NY 11801. 
 
 
Mt. Snow, Vt.,  Feb. 21-26, 2016.  The Lodge at Mt. Snow, 5 
nights lodging, 5 hot breakfasts, 5 multi course dinners, 5 half day 
group ski lessons, 5 day Senior lift tickets, $609.00 pp dbl. 
occupancy, includes tax & gratuities.  $569.00 for non-seniors 
(under 65).  Cross Country skiing available on groomed trails at 
Timber Creek.  Make checks payable to WeLuv Traveling and 
bring to meeting or send to Eleanor Tokar, 40 Linden Blvd. 
Hicksville, NY 11801.   
 
March 11-14, 2016:  Killington, Vt.  3 Nights.  More details to 
follow in the October Newsletter. 
 
 
Oct 26th,2015 Vietnam, Cambodia and Mekong River: 13 Days. 
Trip is closed, documents to follow.  
 

TRIP CANCELATION INSURANCE STRONGLY 
RECOMMEND 

 
 

 
Summer Picnic   

On Saturday, August 1st, about 15 of us had a most enjoyable 
picnic at Belmont State Park.  We chatted, tossed a Frisbee 
around, barbecued, ate, and drank together on a beautiful 
summer day.  Several of us also went on paddle boats and paddled 
around the lake.  A good time was had by all.  Let’s do it again next 
year. 
 



 
Dues for 2016 are now due.  Single $30.00, Couple $45.00.  Dues 
mailed must be postmarked by December 31st, 2015.  If paid 
thereafter, a $10.00 initiation fee will be assessed for a single, and 
a $15.00 initiation fee will be assessed for a couple.  Bring to the 
next meeting or mail to Eleanor Tokar, 40 Linden Blvd., Hicksville, 
NY 11801.  Make check payable to 50+Ski Club. 
 

 
Mid Week Biking, by Chris Zimmet: The mid-week activities 
group is moving along.  We’ve picked up some new riders and 
paddlers along the way and they are having a great time.  They 
love the group and the activities.  We’ve been to Riverhead and 
the wineries a few times, Cedar Creek Park to Tobay, Bethpage 
bike path, Long Beach, Huntington, Kings Park, and a few other 
places.  We’ve also done a few paddles in Oyster Bay, Northport 
and Smithtown.  All have been wonderful trips, plus a few pool and 
pot luck BBQ’s after the rides.  There is still plenty of time for those 
of you who would like to join us.  Most of the rides are flat and the 
weather  is soon to be cooling off,  hopefully the  humidity too. No 
one will be left behind.  If you would like to join in, e-mail Chris 
Zimmet at:  peachglowgirl48@yahoo.com.   
 

2016 ELECTIONS 
The following members have been elected to serve for the current 
term. 
President:                                           Gary Schorr 
Vice President:                                  Roberta Gerson 
Secretary:                                           Al Kipperman 
Treasurer                                            Eleanor Tokar 
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